
Submitter: Rachel Murfitt 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Education 

Measure: SB1583 

I strongly oppose this bill. Parents should have input on what their children are taught 

in LOCAL schools. Please focus on improving the educational achievement of our 

children in the basics instead of promoting a social agenda. Our schools are 

performing dreadfully!  


